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HB 4466 Passes in the West Virginia Legislature 
 
We are happy to report that HB 4466 – the Certificate of Insurance Act has passed 
in the WV Legislature.  The bill now goes to the Governor for his signature. 
 
The purpose of this bill is to give the Insurance Commissioner authority over certain 
certificates of insurance. It addresses form requirements, limitations on use, notice 
requirements, applicability, enforcement, penalties and rulemaking. 
 
We are in the final days of the 2020 Legislative Session, which ends at midnight on 
Saturday, March 7th.   
 

If you have any questions during the session or would 
like to express your opinion on issues, please contact 
Daniel Hall at daniel@omegawv.com or you can call the 
office at 304.342.2440 and leave him a message.  You 
may also contact Traci Nelson at traci@omegawv.com 
or at 304.342.2440. 


